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I. Welcome from chair Erica Wise 

a. Review of ground rules 

b. Brief introductions 

 

II. Student perspective presentations 

a. Graduate student concerns - Manny Hernandez and Madelyn Percy 

i. Graduate career support 

ii. Underrepresented student groups 

iii. Insurance and access issues 

b. Undergraduate student concerns- Savannah Putnam and Priya Sridhar 

i. Intersectionality of mental health (RAs, Honor Court, other 

departments) 

ii. Long term mental health accessibility 

iii. Interpersonal relationship problems 

iv. Course withdrawal process and course assignment triggers 

v. Fostering understanding and empathy particularly with 

underrepresented students 

vi. Increasing transparency in practice 

vii. Difficult to access resources and lack of consistency with providers 

viii. Lack of basic training and awareness  

 

III. Next steps 

a. Bimonthly meeting dates will be scheduled soon 

b. Think about how to create smaller working groups 

c. Topics to consider 

i. Expectations vs. real experience at UNC, both at department levels 

and pan-University 

ii. How to shift faculty/staff culture re: mental health 

 

  

 

 

 

 


